
Farviews – Pattee Canyon and South 39th

Neighborhood Councils
Joint General Meeting Minutes

Thursday, September 4th, 2014, 7-9pm
Cafeteria, Chief Charlo School

1. Ray Aten welcomed all and called the meeting to order at 7:05pm. 
Approximately eighty people were in attendance during the period from
6pm to 9pm.

2. There was no public comment about items not on the agenda.

3. A presentation was made by Mike Haynes, Director of Development 
Services, and Kevin Slovarp, City Engineer, on Hillview Way. Two 
presentations were made due to the 6:00pm starting time in the 
Missoulian.

4. John O’Connor gave a presentation on the Missoula County Parks and
Trails Bond. Both presentations allowed time for questions from the 
audience.

5. No Neighborhood Council actions were taken.


